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Mesa Mapper: 
Implementation for the Mapper has begun! 
 
Mesa Pathways is working this spring, in collaboration with the district, Curriculum Committee, 
and our Articulation Officer, to provide preliminary campus and curricular information to initiate 
the implementation process for the Mapper. 
 
AB 928 requires that we implement a new replacement single general education pathway that 
was developed (Cal-GETC) in lieu of the existing general education for transfer frameworks by 
June 1, 2024. 
 
To be in compliance, a refresh of our ADT maps will be the priority, followed by local programs 
and certificates. Counselors will be providing preliminary updates to maps in preparation for a 
review process with faculty members. 
 
Academic and Career Pathways (ACPs): 
Many thanks to the departments who submitted updates to their ACP placement, as academic 
programs are permitted to be placed in up to three Academic and Career Pathways.  We are 
now in the process of updating these program listings, which will be reflected on the Academic 
and Career Pathways website: https://www.sdmesa.edu/academics/v2/academic-career-
pathways/index.shtml  

These ACP updates have also been submitted to the district so that these changes can be 
reflected in the updates to CCCApply. In future terms, incoming students will be able to select 
their major via ACP in CCCApply. 

Next Mesa Pathways Committee Meeting: Our next MPC Meeting will take place on February 
14th from 12:45 - 2:15pm (meetings are held online via Zoom).  

To learn more about Mesa Pathways: https://www.sdmesa.edu/mesa-pathways/ 
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